
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Dear Families, 
Third graders across Indiana participate in IREAD-3 
each spring to evaluate reading proficiency.  This 
assessment measures a child’s ability to read and 
comprehend third grade level text in preparation for 
fourth grade.  Triton’s overall result is also an 
indicator of the strength of our reading program in 
grades K-3.  This past year, more than 80,000 
Indiana students took IREAD-3, and 81.9% passed. 
Triton’s overall passing rate was 91%.  While there 
is always room for improvement, we are very pleased 
with the efforts of our teachers, students, and support 
staff.  This may be one test at one point in time, but 
we are working everyday all year long to help build 
proficient readers! 
 

With PRIDE, 
Mrs. Cook 

 
 

Safe Student Dismissal 
Safety and supervision is a huge priority in any 
school.  When over 500 students dismiss at the end 
of the day with multiple modes of transportation, we 
need all hands on deck.  Everyone is still becoming 
accustomed to changes in buses and drivers, and we 
have many staff and other students assisting 
students in getting to the correct place. 
 
PLEASE HELP US BY NOTIFYING THE SCHOOL 
OFFICE at 574-342-2355 NO LATER THAN 1:00 
P.M. IF THERE IS ANY CHANGE IN YOUR CHILD’S 
DISMISSAL PROCEDURE.  Please do not text 
teachers directly with changes as they may not have 
timely access to their phones and are unable to 
communicate changes to all of the appropriate 
parties.  Thank you for your cooperation and 
understanding.  
 
 

Breakfast Times 
Walkers and Car Riders 7:45-8:05 
Bus Riders   7:55-8:15 
Students may report to class with the bell at 8:00am. 

 

Food Bank of Northern Indiana 
Monday, August 28-10:00a.m.-Noon-Marshall 
County New Song Church, 1292 Baker St. 
Plymouth. 
 

 
 

Meal Information 
Triton is pleased to offer nutritious breakfasts and 
lunches daily.  Menus for the week are available on 
the back of the Friday Newsnotes.  
Costs are as follows: 
 Student Breakfast $1.20 
 Student Lunch $2.20 
 Adult Lunch  $4.60 
Children with a negative lunch balance that exceeds 
$5.00 will be served an alternate meal meeting 
regulations defined by the National School Lunch 
and Breakfast programs and charged $1.00.  A child 
will not be allowed to go without lunch.  If a child does 
not bring a packed lunch, he/she will be served a 
school lunch which will be charged to his/her 
account. 
 

Youth Bowling League  
Youth Bowling League Sign Ups at Quick’s Lanes  
are August 26th from 12:00-3:00 p.m. at 1024 W. 
Jefferson Street in Plymouth.  You can come in any 
day the alley is open, or contact Leona Flower at 
574-248-8647.  The Registration fee is $12.00. 
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 This Week’s Lunch 
Monday, August 21 
Grilled Cheese Sandwich, Golden Corn, Seasoned 
Green Beans, Applesauce and Milk 
 
Tuesday, August 22 
Spaghetti, W/Garlic Bread Stick, Baby Carrots, 
Romaine Lettuce, Pears and Milk 
 
Wednesday, August 23 
Cheese or Fiestada Pizza, Steamed Broccoli, 
Buttered Carrots, Mixed Fruit and Milk 
 
Thursday, August 24 
Chicken Nuggets W/Dip, Mixed Vegetables, 
Mashed Potatoes & Gravy, Peaches, Cookie and 
Milk 
 

Friday, August 25 
Build a Burger on a Bun, Lettuce, Tomato, Onion, 
Pickles, Baked Beans, Celery, Fresh Fruit and Milk 

This Week’s Breakfast 
Monday, August 21 
Variety Cereal, Pears, Grape Juice and Milk 
 
Tuesday, August 22 
Mini Pancakes W/Syrup, Applesauce, 
Orange Juice and Milk 
 
Wednesday, August 23 
Variety Muffin, String Cheese, Peaches, 
Apple Juice and Milk 
 
Thursday, August 24 
Biscuit W/Sausage Gravy, Fruit, Grape Juice 
and Milk 
 
Friday, August 25 
Mini Cinnis, Mixed Fruit, Apple Juice and Milk 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

 

August 21  6th Grade Band Begins 

 

September 4  Labor Day – No School 

 

September 7  Mid-Terms Go Home with Students  

   2nd Grade Study Trip to the Dunes 

 

September 11 PTO meeting 3:30pm in the Elementary Library 

 

September 18 4th Grade Study Trip to Forks of the Wabash 

 

 
 

 

 


